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WELCOME TO  

Morning Worship 
May 15, 2022 

 

 

To The King 

 

Welcome 

 

Everlasting God 

 

Before The Throne Of God Above 

 

O Praise The Name 

 

Prayer 

 
Sermon 

Dr. Ken Parker, Senior Pastor  

Losing - James Wynn and Tim Bovard 

 

Scripture Reading 

 

Closing Prayer 

David Messersmith 

Office Hours:   

Monday-Thursday 8:00am-4:00pm, Friday 8:00am-Noon  

We have  
an app! 

“Kearney FBC” 
303 South Grove Street 

Kearney, MO 64060 
816.628.5693 

www.kearneyfbc.com 

Stand Forever  
a broadcast 

ministry of  
FBC Kearney 

Staff on call: Tyson Branizor 816.348.3361 

Deacon for the week: David Messersmith 816.217.2445 

If you would like to speak with someone about how to become 
a Christian, believer’s baptism, joining the church or something 
else related to your faith, you’re invited to the front at the  
conclusion of worship to talk with one of our staff members  
or deacons or their wives. They’ll be there to meet you . . .  

 

May Scripture -  
An excellent wife who can find? She is far more precious 
than jewels. The heart of her husband trusts in her, and he will 
have no lack of gain. She does him good, and not harm, all the 
days of her life.  

Proverbs 31:10-12 (ESV)  

 THIS WEEK: MAY 15 - MAY 21  

 

SUNDAY     

Worship...8:00am, 9:15am, 10:30am  

Sunday School…9:15am, 10:30am 

VBS Meeting (room 217)… 4:00pm 

Deacon’s Meeting...5:00pm 

Precept Bible Study… 6:30pm 

   

MONDAY              

Staff Meeting… 1:15pm 

 

TUESDAY   

GriefShare… 6:00pm 

 

WEDNESDAY  

Dinner… 5:15-6:00pm 

Preschool/Children’s Choir... 5:45-6:15pm 

Pastor’s Bible Study… 6:00pm 

AWANA/Youth Group… 6:15-7:30pm 

Choir Rehearsal… 6:30-7:30pm  

Band/Praise Team Rehearsals… 7:30pm 

Youth Mission Trip Meeting...7:30pm  

   

THURSDAY   

Men’s Bible Study at the Falls...7:00pm 

 

FRIDAY    

No Scheduled Activities 

 

SATURDAY    

Operation Christmas Child (OCC)  

Crafting...10:00am   

MAY 15, 2022 
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  ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Membership Meeting. We will be having a membership  

meeting on Wednesday, June 8 at 6pm in the worship center. 

The purpose of the meeting will be to discuss and vote on  

recommendations for building renovations and vote on By 

Laws changes previously presented.  
 

Youth Camp. Super Summer is July 25-29. May 16 is the  

deadline for registration and money for camp. Students  

will need to register online and pay in person (check or cash 

dropped of in lock box in the student room). All information 

and registration is found on our student web-page at  

kearneyfbc.com/ministries/student-ministry 
 

Tailgate Cornhole. All are invited on June 5 for Tailgate  

Cornhole. Bring your cornhole boards (boards provided for 

those needing one) and join the festivities in the front church 

parking lot. Bring your favorite soft drink, snacks, and 

chairs. Contact Sammy Fields for more information  

sammyfields22@gmail.com 

 

Graduation Open House. Seth Cooper is graduating from 

Kearney High School. We would love for you to come  

celebrate his accomplishments as well as his future plans  

with us on May 28th from 1:00pm-5:00pm in the Activity Center. 

Hope to see many of you there. 

 

Graduation Open House. Kirsten Wine is graduating from high 

school! You have all been a part on her upbringing. We will 

have a simple ceremony on May 21 at 2:00 pm at The Falls  

and then spend the rest of the afternoon (2-5 pm) with fun,  

fellowship and refreshments at the same location. We hope to 

see many of you there! 

 

Beginning Crochet Class. Want to learn how to crochet?  

Or are you a beginner? Join us in the gym on Sunday  

afternoon, June 12, at 2:00 as Gretchen Miller and Clara Black 

instruct us! Sign up at the Welcome Center. Please bring  

light-colored, weight 4/Aran yarn and a crochet hook.  

Contact Naomi for more information at  

nmessersmith@sbcglobal.net 

VBS Training. VBS is July 10-14. If you would like to learn how you 

can get involved, join us on May 15 from 4:00-5:00pm in room 

217. We will be sharing the details of this year’s VBS. Contact 

Carrie Kendall for more information at 417.631.3933. 

 

Living Wax Museum. You are invited on May 17 at 6:00pm  

in the Mount Olivet Cemetery to come see the magic of  

imagination and research as KJH students turn back the clock 

and become a few relevant Kearney historical residents, and 

share information about their lives and the impact they had  

on our little town. 

 

AWANA. Wednesday, May 18 will be the last night for AWANA 

until fall. Kids will receive recognition in their classes, and we’ll 

conclude the evening with an Ice Cream Bar! The kids will make 

their own Sundaes and gluten/lactose intolerant options will be 

provided. Remember to thank your teachers/listeners, and we 

look forward to seeing you again in the fall for a new season of 

AWANA! 
 

Staff Cookout. You’re invited June 1 at 6:00pm in the Activity 

Center. Our ministry staff will provide hotdogs and hamburgers 

with a toppings bar, side dishes, drinks and dessert.   
 

Kid’s Camp. Camp will be July 22-24 for kids who have  

completed 2nd - 5th grade. We will be going to CentriKid at 

Southwest Baptist University in Bolivar, MO. You and your kids will 

love it! Sign up at kearneyfbc.com/ministries/children. 
 

Operation Christmas Child. We are collecting soft baby dolls, 

jump robes, marbles, playing cards and plastic animal sets for 

our 2022 shoeboxes. Donations may be dropped off in the  

office. Monetary donations will be used to purchase shoebox 

items; please note that it’s for “OCC.”  
 

Sunday School Teacher’s Meeting. Making Connections in 2022 

teacher meeting May 23 at 7:00pm in room 104. Contact  

Connie Seuell for more information cseuell@hotmail.com. 
 

Wednesday Dinner. hot turkey sandwich, salad, dinner roll, and 

dessert. 

 

Our Condolences. Dr. Parker and Lori, along with the First Family, 

would like to extend sincere christian sympathy to Jason and 

Christina Blanton in the loss of his grandpa and to the Salee 

family in the loss of Dorman Salee. 

 

We’re grateful to have all of you with us this morning in 

worship. If you’re a guest with us, I want to extend a warm 

welcome on behalf of our church family. I want you to 

know we believe what we talk about here. Contrary to 

what a lot of people think, as Christians, we don’t think we 

have it all together. In fact, we know we don’t and that’s 

why we’re here. Most of us have looked for answers to 

life’s questions in a lot of different places and we’ve found 

that Jesus really is the one with the answers, so our quest 

for understanding includes studying the book he’s given to 

us . . . the Bible. We know people wrote it, but they were 

people that God inspired to do so.  

So, we believe it! 

 

If you’d like to talk about anything we talk about today  

or anything related to your experience, one of our staff or  

I would love the opportunity to visit with you. I hope you’ll 

take the time to fill out the CONNECTION CARD and drop 

it in the offering plate at the end of the service.  

We’ll be in touch! 

 

Thanks again for choosing to worship with us today. 

 

Pastor Ken  

WE ARE GLAD  
YOU’RE HERE  
WITH US TODAY! 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 

July 10-14, 2022 

6:00pm - 8:15pm 

REGISTER AT: KEARNEYFBC.COM 

3 Year Old - 5th Grade 
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